March 29, 1967

Delta Drilling Company
P. O, Box 866
Odessa, Texas

Re: Jurnegan Point Unit
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

The subject well was plugged December 4, 1964, however, a
field inspection of the well March 29, 1967, reveals the same
to be leaking gas. Therefore, a determination of the origin of
the gas must be made and all necessary steps taken to properly
replug the well. This office must be notified prior to any work
being done.

Your cooperation in the speedy disposition of this matter
will be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

Oil Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
RLS/3w






